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October is already here! September was a month full of apples, new friends,
and routines. The children have done a great job making Mount Cross Child
Development Center a second home. It has been so great getting to know all
our new families and continuing to learn new things about returning families. 

October will be all about pumpkins and fall. Chapel will be filled with lessons
about creation with Pastor Julie and Mr. Joe. October and the harvest season
gives us so much to be thankful for. We are thankful for all of the families that
entrust us with their child’s care. This month we have harvest fun coming up.
Mount Cross CDC will have their very own pumpkin patch on  Thursday,
October 28 and Friday, October 29. The cost is $5. Costumes may be worn.
Please keep in mind when choosing a costume for your child that they will
need to be able to use the restroom during their time at school. All
accessories need to be left at home (shields, wands, fancy shoes, etc.) It is
important that children wear proper shoes for school on costume day and
every day. 
 

Signing in and
signing your child
out daily is very
important and is
required by
Community Care
Licensing. Each
person has a 4
digit pin number. If
you need help
locating those
numbers, please
reach out and we
can help.
Please stop by the Child
Development center office to see
the cut Owl Babies that Mrs.
Murphy and Mrs. Van Vorst's
class made.

Teacher Spotlight

Mrs. Debi Murphy is a long
standing member of the Mount
Cross team. She holds an
Associate’s degree in Child
Development and loves her job,
She enjoys spending time with
her grandchildren, family and
friends. She loves the color blue
and football!



Mrs. Louise Van Vorst has two
children and a cat named Callie.
She loves to go to the beach, and
she studied at the University of
Southern California. Mrs. Van
Vorst’s loves tacos and blue.

For students
enrolled in
enrichment, please
see the schedule
on the left. 

Important
dates- 
October 1- tuition due
October 10- tuition late
fee
October 20 & 21-
Earthquake drill
October 27 & 28-
Pumpkin patch and
Costume days
Chapel Days- Parents are
welcome @11:10am-
October 4, 5, 11, 12, 18,
19, 25, 26
Trunk or Treat- October
28, 5-7pm

"I will sing of the
Lord's great love
Forever" Psalm
89:1



The Little Library
The Little Library is available
every day! Feel free to
borrow books, share books,
or trade books. Thank you to
Mrs. Stefanie Stroot for
lettering the cart. We
encourage reading every day
with your children and new
to you books are always fun!

The Blue Carts
Did you know the blue cart holds so
much information. Your child has a
file that the teachers leave
information or projects for you. The
snack calendar is also located here.
This is a calendar where you can sign
up to bring snacks for the whole
class.

Trunk or Treat
Trunk or treat will be
Friday, October 28, 5-
7pm. This is a free
event and it is fun for
the whole family. 
If you are interested in
decorating your car
please email Joe.
Joe@mountcross.com


